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Good afternoon, 
Please accept our apologies for this late response to the Commission's courtesy notification of
penalty assessment. The company was in the process of moving during the compliance audit
and we were not monitoring mail and emails regularly. 
The notice was found today, the penalty fee was also paid today via the online payment portal
(ID-23728). 

Kind regards, 
Stanislav Shapira
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